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Dear Parent/Carer,                
 
I am pleased to inform you that we will be running our Easter Egg Bingo again this year. The event will 
take place in our school hall, throughout the day on Friday 1st April. 
 
Nursery children will take part during the week commencing 28th March 2022, depending on the days of 
the week they attend.  
 
Your child can purchase a book of tickets, containing five games for £1.00 and we will use the funds 
raised to purchase additional equipment for our playgrounds.  
 
Last year we raised over £500 and the children had a fun filled day practising their number recognition 
skills whilst having the chance to win an array of Easter eggs. 
 
Thank you in advance to our school staff who kindly donate the Easter eggs.  
 
If you would like your child to participate, please send £1.00 in a sealed, named envelope, clearly 
marked ‘Easter Egg Bingo’.  
Please return your money by Friday 25th March to avoid any disappointment.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mr S Nicholson  
Deputy Headteacher 
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